Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) ¢ Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) ¢ Greg Enholm, Secretary (Ward
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Governing Board Regular Meeting of October 14, 2020

The Contra Costa Community College District Governing Board conducted a remote regular
meeting on Wednesday, October 14, 2020, beginning with closed session at 5:00 p.m., followed
by the public meeting at 6:00 p.m.

New Agreements Approved
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including:

¢ anew Contra Costa College (CCC) agreement with Cygnus Planning, to assist in
developing a new Strategic Educational Master Plan;

e a Diablo Valley College renewal agreement with Food Bank of Contra Costa and
Solano to provide non-perishable and perishable food to college pantries that serve
students in need and their families;

e anew District agreement with Global Financial Aid Services, Inc., for student
financial aid verification software; and

e anew Los Medanos College agreement with John F. Kennedy University to provide
school-based therapeutic counseling to students.

Contract for Dr. Bryan Reece

The Governing Board approved the contract for Dr. Bryan Reece to become the District’s ninth
permanent Chancellor. The contract calls for an annual salary of $315,000.00, with employment
beginning on November 1, 2020.

Resolutions Approved
The Governing Board unanimously approved the following resolutions:
¢ Undocumented Student Week of Action, October 19-23, 2020;
¢ National Hispanic Heritage Month Resolution, September 15 to October 15, 2020;
and
e October as Filipino History Month: The History of Filipino American Activism.

The meeting was adjourned in memory of Ruth Schifferle, retired nursing professor, and Chizu
liyama, retired CCC Director of Early Childhood Education.

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD
WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 11, 2020, AT 4:00 P.M.



